
LE PRESIDENT 
Geneva, 23 February 1999 

I had great pleasure in receiving your letter of 18 February with your evaluation of 

the performance of Erwin Bohi, as Chief of Staff of the ICMP. 

Your very positive comments, that I perfectly share, are of importance for me and my 

colleagues in the ICRC of the future career of Erwin Bohi in our Institution. 

I shall be happy to see you on 26/27 March in Amsterdam or possibly the previous 

week in Washington! 

Please give my friendly regards to Elizabeth. 

The Honorable 
Senator Bob Dole 
901 15th Street, N.W. 
Suite 410 
Washington, D.C. 20005, USA 

Yours sincerely, 

19. AVENUE D E LA PAIX, C H -1202 GEN E V E - TEL. 022 / 7 3 4 60 01 
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